DUKE UNIVERSITY MEDICAL CENTER
OFFICE OF THE DEAN
Date 2-1-66

To
Dr. Barnes Woodhall

Comments:
Charlie Frenzel, Gene Stead, and
I had a long chat about this and this
is the result of that conversation. We
feel it important to have Medical
Center-wide input into developing
this conecept in these plans.

William G. Anlyan, M.D.
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Duke University Medical Center

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:

We would appreciate it very much Lf you could serve
as an ad hoc committee to explore the possible types of models of phy-
siclians' assistants who may be trained in this Medical Center. In
particular, it would be important to consider the types of jobs that can
be performed by such individuals under the direction of physicians,
their educational background requirements, the scope and responsibili-
ties of their activities, etc.

We have asked Doctor Stead to serve as chairman for
the group. Charlie Frenzel and I would very much like to meet with
you at the initlal committee meeting to outline the charges to this com~
mittee in a little greater detail. We are also asking Jim Mau to serve as
a recording secretary for the group. I earnestly hope that you can
acecept this important committee assignment.

With every good wish,
Singerely yours,
William G. Anlyan, M.D.
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